
Back to School News

from Mrs. Post 
Date August 25, 2025

A Note from the Teacher
Homework

Please be sure to connect to Class 
Dojo for quick announcements, 

reminders, and fun pics from our 
school days.  Let me know if you’re 

having trouble connecting.

Don’t forget to send a freshly filled 
water bottle every day.  If your child 
wants a snack about 10:00 a.m., it can 
be brought from home or purchased 

for 50 cents. 

Any classwork not completed during 
the school day is required to be 
finished at home and returned the 
following morning.  If you see a “Late 
Paper” message on your child’s graded 
assignment, that means they did not 
take it home.  A 10 point deduction will 
be assessed beginning after Labor 
Day.

**If there is ever an emergency in your 
family that does not allow your child to 
finish homework as expected, please 
notify me the next morning.  I will wave 
the penalty and allow additional time to 
finish.

Literacy Night

What We’re Learning…

PTO Meeting
Literacy night was a huge 
success, and we are now 
beginning our reading 
challenge.  The Mouse & The 
Motorcycle is a fabulous book, 
so enjoy the time sharing it 
together as a family.
THIS WILL BE A GREAT 
OPPORTUNITY FOR YOUR CHILD 
TO BUILD THAT HABIT OF 
READING AT HOME EVERY 
EVENING FOR A FEW MINUTES.

Our parent organization is 
called EAGLE P.A.S.S. 

(PARENT ADVOCATES FOR 
SEQUOYAH SCHOOLS.)

They are having their back 
to school kickoff meeting on 
Thursday, August 28 @ 6:00 

PM in the Elementary 
Building.  Come Join In!

Multiplication
We will start Factivation, a 
program to help us learn 

multiplication facts. Students 
will work to learn all facts 

from 2’s -9’s.  Home practice 
is very helpful if your 

student is going to become 
fluent in math facts.  Please 
get involved now to ensure 

success in memorizing 
multiplication facts.
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